

READINGTON MIDDLE SCHOOL

Mr. Timothy Charleston, *Principal* Dr. Jonathan Moss, *Assistant Principal*

tcharleston@readington.k12.nj.us imoss@readington.k12.nj.us

P.O. Box 700 • 48 Readington Road • Whitehouse Station, NJ 08889 • (908)-534-2113 • (908) 534-6802 fax

August 23, 2022

Dear Readington Middle School Sixth Grade Families,

On Wednesday, September 6, 2022 from 1:00-2:00pm, we will be holding an open house for our 6th graders and for NEW to RMS 7th and 8th graders to get better acquainted with the building and their schedules.

This open house is an optional event for students only. There is no formal presentation during this open house. It is a time for students to get to know the building before the first day of school with their schedules in hand.

If interested in coming to this optional open house, please drop your students off at the side entrance (near the bus lot) of the building anytime between 1:00-2:00pm. The sneak peek lasts approximately 20 minutes. Please wait for your students to be done. They will exit near the cafeteria.

We will have our RMS Administration, Staff, Faculty, and Guidance Department on hand to greet our newest Vikings. We will also have Viking Ambassadors, aka returning 7th and 8th grade students, who will be leading the tours with our students. Students only need to bring a copy of their schedules with them on this day.

We hope to see many of you on September 6tg for our open house. Go Vikings!

Mr. Timothy Charleston

Principal, Readington Middle School

Dr. Jonathan Moss

Dr. Jonathan Mose

Assistant Principal, Readington Middle School